

The Royal Scottish Pipe Band Association

Mr Ronald M Dinnie Head of Land and Environment West Dunbartonshire Council Garshake Road Dumbarton G82 3PU

29 October 2008

## Dear Mr Dinnie

I am delighted to advise you that the National Council of the Royal Scottish Pipe Band Association has accepted your offer of £46,000 plus VAT in 2010, £48,000 plus VAT in 2011 and £50,000 plus VAT in 2012 to host the Scottish Pipe Band Championships in Dumbarton.

I will contact you in the near future to confirm dates.

Yours sincerely

Ian Embelton
Chief Executive

Chief Executive:

Ian Embelton

45 Washington Street

Glasgow G3 8AZ

Tel 0141 221 5414

Fax 0141 221 1561

www.rspba.org

Registered Charity Number 5CO 18153



INVESTOR IN PEOPLE